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Four Local Members Elected to Electric Cooperative Board 
 
 LUBBOCK, TX – Four local members were elected to serve on the South Plains Electric 
Cooperative Board of Directors at the Annual Meeting of Membership on Tuesday, August 17, 
2021, at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center.  
 Rynn Truett, from Idalou, represents District 3. Truett has served on the South Plains 
Electric Board for six years. Bobby Richey, from Wolfforth, represents District 5. Richey has 
served on the South Plains Electric Board for 39 years. R.D. McCallister, from Acuff, represents 
District 7. McCallister has served on the South Plains Electric Board for 52 years. Brent Whitaker, 
from Childress, represents District 12. Whitaker has served on the South Plains Electric Board for 
one year. 
 Like other electric cooperatives, South Plains Electric Cooperative is guided by an 
elected board of directors that represents its members when making important decisions. Being 
a member of the Co-op’s board is an important and highly-responsible position in the 
community, and directors invest a considerable amount of time and energy in overseeing the 
Cooperative business. 
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About South Plains Electric Cooperative 

South Plains Electric Cooperative, a local Touchstone Energy® Cooperative, serves more than 
60,000 connected meters in all or part of 18 counties. When you see Touchstone Energy, you 
know you are being served with accountability, integrity, innovation and commitment to 
community. For more information about South Plains Electric Cooperative, visit the Co-op’s 
website at SPEC.coop and follow them on social media. 
 

http://www.spec.coop/

